
 Senate Reference No. 17-14 

 

Question Time 

 

On Friday, November 24, the JG reported that Purdue would begin a new program (called the 

Boiler Affordability Grant) that will cover "last dollar" tuition needs for families earning up to 

$70,000 per year. The paper also reported that the grant would only be available to West 

Lafayette students. Is it true that students at Fort Wayne are excluded, and if so, does our 

administration intend to advocate for their inclusion in the grant? 
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